
Hall Meeting Tuesday 2 July 2013 
 

 

Present Jack Bird, Willie Gillispie, Joanne Haire, Jackie Parsons, Helen 
Robertson, Renee Gibson & Grace Gray 
 
Apologies Ingrid Hobba & Gill Harrington 
 

Request by Community Council 

 

At previous hall meeting, heard request from the Community Council 
regarding the hall as the best location for the Defib Unit. Concerns raised ref 
security are no longer deemed valid therefore it is agreed by all the Defib Unit 
is located at the hall. Jack to inform Community Council of our decision. 

Approval of Minutes 

Proposed by Renee. Seconded by Jackie. 

100 Club 

 

1st – Babs Gibb 
2nd –Grace Phillips 
3rd – Jackie Parsons 
 

New 100 Club 'Manager' 
 
Unfortunately Gill can no longer continue to run 100 Club. Everyone grateful 
Willie agreed to take it on. List of names passed to Willie to confirm payment 
method with Gill then request payment from those willing to continue. 
 
Fundraising 
 

Last fundraising event was the Big Field Blues Band in Plockton, on Friday, 
14 June 2013. Raised funds of approx. £250. There is no longer sale or return 
available from the Kyle Co-op. One of the problems with the event held in 
Plockton was the shifting of stock. On a different note, found out licensee 
name is not required at the venue. 
 
Regarding future events there is the proposed Big Fat Electric Ceilidh Band 
(BFECB) on Saturday, 14 September 2013. Cost of the band is £1,000 
therefore price tickets at £10. The hall needs to make money on the bar, food 
(£3) and transport (£2). Suggested make stovies and burgers. Jack agreed to 
be licence holder. If the Hall Committee plan to go ahead the Hall Committee 
will require a meeting in August. This means can also draw the 100 Club. 
 
Discussion then ensued regarding promotion of events. Agreed by all 
promotion is difficult particularly with events happening on the same night so 



general consensus is to start to use facebook. Regarding the  BFECB, 
expected the band will have own posters we can tag on details. 
 
Grace advised Hall Committee, 17-year old no longer wishes to hold a Ceilidh 
in the hall.  
 
As an aside, need to reinstate the fencing removed for the Yurt Wedding. Also 
keys with large wooden block missing. Action Jack agreed to speak to Jan. 
 
If anyone has any ideas for future fundraising events please come along and 
share them. All welcome. 

Hall Heating System 

 
No further advance. Action Joanne to ask if can send energy report to 
another company. 

AOB 

 
No jugs available for coffee. Action Jackie agreed to pick-up a couple. 
 
A reminder to all ref meet up in the hall on Saturday, 6 July 2013 from 11:00 
to 13:00 for painting and tidying. Additional asides are leftover beers in the 
fridge and the light not working in the gents. 
 
The Hall Committee would like to give a BIG thank you to Colin Parsons for 
cutting the grass at the front. 
 
Renee raised fly tipping as an issue. Occasional use of the hall bins 
acceptable but as the bins were full and messy, the bins will now require 
keeping in the hall. 
 

Next Meeting 

 
Next meeting scheduled for first Tuesday of each month with the exception of 
January so date of next meeting is Tuesday, 6 August 2013 at 19:30. 
 


